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Case: Y14-001 
Y14.35M – 1997 (R2008); Revision of Engineering Drawings and Associated Documents 
Para. 5.1 Revision Letters  
 
Inquiry:  Y14.35 – 1997 para. 5.1 states “Revision letters shall not exceed two characters.”  As 
an alternative to para 5.1 may the alpha character maximum be increased to three characters to 
accommodate an increase in revisions being produced? 
 
Reply:  It is the opinion of the Committee that a maximum of three alpha characters may be used 
for revisions. Upper case letters shall be used in sequence beginning with A and omitting letters 
“I”, “O”, “Q”, “S”, “X”, and “Z” for single, double and triple revision letters. 
 
 
Comments may be submitted to: 
 
Fredric Constantino  
The American Society of Mechanical Engineers 
Two Park Avenue 
New York, NY 10016 
Phone: (212) 591-8684  
Fax: (212) 591-8501 
constantinof@asme.org 
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